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Crime and ASB Data

Qualifier No of Incidents
Anti-social behaviour 7
Auto crime 0
Burglary : Commercial  :   2 Residential :   0
Criminal Damage 1
Theft (including from shops) 1
Violence Against the Person 1
Other crimes including Drugs 0

TOTAL THIS PERIOD 12

Home security – lock up, light up 

As the nights draw darker this is polite reminder of home security and how to keep your property safe 
and secure. 
You can reduce the risk of becoming a victim of a burglary by:

 Leave radios or lights in your house on a timer to make the property appear occupied
 Using outside lighting and security lighting
 Keeping valuables out of view and securing these
 Always locking doors and windows
 Keep ladders and tools locked away, don’t leave them lying around the property as these can be 

used to break in.
 Fit good quality CCTV cameras
 Get a trusted neighbour to keep an eye on your property. 

We would encourage you to look through these a North Yorkshire Community Messaging by visiting 
www.nycm.co.uk – it’s free to sign up. If you have access to social media we would also encourage you to 
follow us on Twitter @bedaleNPT and ‘Bedale Police’ Facebook page.

If you would like any further information please do not hesitate to contact Bedale Neighboured Team via 
the following email SNAThirskEasingwoldBedale@northyorkshire.pnn.police.uk, or by calling 101. You 
are also welcome to pop by the local police station. 



 

 

Did you know?  We also offer a property marking service for many items to be marked and recorded. 
Please email the above email or hambletonpropertymarking@northyorkshire.pnn.police.uk for further 
information. 

FREE virtual fraud event 
(Advertised on NYP social media)

Do you want to learn how to keep safe from fraudsters when shopping online? You’re invited to our FREE 
virtual event in partnership with North Yorkshire Trading Standards

Join us online on Wednesday 25th November 6:30-8:30pm to learn how to spot the signs of an online scam 
or fake goods and have the opportunity to ask any questions to fraud specialists from North Yorkshire 
Police and Trading Standards sign up at: 

www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/black-friday-cyber-monday-how-to-avoid-online-shopping-fraud-tickets-
127694759463

Each year we all spend millions of pounds in the run up to Christmas, with Black Friday and Cyber Monday 
now established shopping events which retailers advertises heavily. Fraudsters and counterfeiters are 
also ready to relieve local residents of their hard earned money on fake goods or online scams and were 
here to help ensure you don’t get caught out!

We urge residents to be on lookout and report suspicious activity or vehicles at the time any suspect 
activity occurs using the national 101 non-emergency number. 
Always dial 999 in an emergency or if a crime is in progress.


